DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2024

Seniors: graduation tickets are available for purchase through the online school store. Check your email for
details. Caps and gowns orders are due by Thursday, February 29. See your email for links to order.

Environmental Club: There will be an Environmental Club meeting in Shupryt’s room, E223, after school on
Wednesday, February 28.

Theater: Who lives in a pineapple under the sea? Come and see SpongeBob the Musical this week on
Thursday February 29th at 7pm, Friday March 1st at 7pm and Saturday March 2nd at 1pm and
7pm. Tickets are $15 adults, $12 students and senior citizens, $10 for children 12 and under. Cash only.

Senior Class Cabinet: Senior Class Cabinet will have a meeting after school on Friday, March 1 in C329.

Soccer: Coach Rainwater will be hosting an important meeting for all prospective soccer players. Join us on
Friday, March 1. Head to Room D103 (coach Rainwater’'s room) when the academic bell rings at 9:25

AM. During this meeting, we'll discuss essential information including the summer calendar, tryout details, and
expectations for the upcoming season.

Cheer: Any student interested in trying out for the 24-25 Lake Central Cheer Team, please attend a Call-Out
meeting at 6pm on Monday, March 4 in the cafeteria, please enter Door B. Any questions see Mrs. Loden in
C329.

Freshmen Play: Attention Freshmen! This is your opportunity to experience the magical world of the
theater. Join the fun by being a cast or crew member of the Freshman Plays. Stop by Mrs. Swetlik’s desk in
the B hall to pick up a Call Out Sheet or take one from the theater bulletin board. Completed forms are due on
or before March 5.

St. Baldrick’s: Lake Central High School will be hosting its annual Saint Baldrick's event on Friday, March
15. Anyone interested in shaving or supporting this event should see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333 or Mrs. Rokita
in D204.



